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Camp Pendleton, California tragic news was released by the Marine Corps that four Marines were
killed while conducting an operational range sweep on the Zulu Range complex. The names of the
Marines have not been released at this time but reportedly all four were EOD technicians. The
accident is under investigation and more details will be released.

Stay tuned with UXOInfo.com as we will report additional details as they become available.
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